
We are committed to safety during every step of your surgical experience. While many 
remain concerned about the COVID-19 outbreak, we know some illnesses and injuries simply 
can’t wait. For your surgery, we want you know Baptist Health is a safe place for care.

At our hospitals…
•	� COVID-19 patients are isolated in the hospital, 

and negative-pressure airflow rooms are used 
to prevent contaminated air from leaving the 
room  

•	� Xenex germ-zapping UV technology is used to 
decontaminate rooms 

•	� COVID-19 testing before surgery that’s 
available in-house to accelerate patient results 

•	� Our care teams have the Personal Protective 
Equipment (PPE) needed to keep you safe 

At all of our care facilities…
•	� Social distancing practices in waiting rooms 

and common areas

•	� Screening patients, visitors, physicians and 
team members for COVID-19 symptoms, 
including temperature checks, prior to entry 

•	� Requiring face covering or masks for all 
patients, visitors, physicians and team 
members

•	� Disinfecting and cleaning common areas is 
completed with increased frequency 

•	� Increasing emphasis on existing infection 
prevention measures, such as clean hands only! 

•	� Reduced visitation in place to maintain social 
distancing. Communication between care 
teams and loved ones remains a top priority 
through phone and video calls 

Our Commitment 
to Safe Surgery  
at Baptist Health

To learn more about our commitment to keeping you safe and informed during COVID-19, 
visit covid19.baptistjax.com.


